
My school’s guidance department prohibits me from accessing my other letter of 
recommendation, as only counselors and teachers are allowed to handle them. Therefore, my 
recommendation letter writer and teacher, Mrs. Kaszonyi, will be forwarding it to the email that 
was listed on the OYC website, ​znieman@tribweb.com​. Please contact me if you have any 
issues receiving the letter. I apologize for the inconvenience.  
 
-Maddie Sneddon  
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